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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

From: Angela Brown  

Date: January 9, 2020  

cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter

Re: Resolution Supporting National Public Schools Week

As part of our continued support of public schools across our state and nation, CISD has 
the opportunity to celebrate National Public Schools Week February 24-28, 2020. 

Public Schools Week is a national celebration to highlight the great things happening in our 
nation’s public schools as well as bring attention to the critical issues facing our schools, 
students and educators. This initiative shows the strength and potential of public schools in 
a democratic society. Public Schools Week 2020 will be held February 24-28, 2020.

Attached is the proposed resolution supporting National Public Schools Week. 

Recommendation: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the resolution 
supporting National Public Schools Week February 24-28, 2020. 




